

ĐỀ THI TUYỂN SINH VÀO LỚP 6 11-1

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently. (1pt)

- | | | | |
|----------------------|-------------------|--------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>l</u> earn | B. <u>r</u> ead | C. <u>s</u> peak | D. <u>m</u> eaning |
| 2. A. w <u>r</u> ite | B. tw <u>i</u> ce | C. st <u>i</u> ck | D. wh <u>i</u> le |
| 3. A. s <u>i</u> t | B. l <u>i</u> ve. | C. b <u>i</u> g | D. t <u>i</u> me |
| 4. A. b <u>a</u> ll | B. c <u>a</u> t | C. c <u>a</u> n | D. b <u>a</u> g |
| 5. A. f <u>i</u> ne | B. f <u>i</u> ve | C. l <u>i</u> ttle | D. n <u>i</u> ne |

II. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D. (3pts).

6..... do they have dinner ? At 6: 00

- A. What time B. Where C. When D. What

7. There aredays in a week.

- A. six B. seven C. eight D. nine

8. do you have English ? _ On Monday and Friday

- A. What time B. What C. When D. Where

9. After school , I games.

- A. do B. read C. play D. listen

10. David to bed at ten p.m.

- A. go B. goes C. gets D. watches

11. What do you do every day?

- A. We go to school B. We go home
C. We get up at six D. We have classes at seven

12. What time does Lan have breakfast?

- A. After school B. In the afternoon C. On Sunday D. At six o'clock .

13. Do you play soccer every day?

- A. Yes , I do . B. Yes , I play. C. No , I do . D. I play soccer.

14. My house isthe bookstore and the toy store .

- A. near B. between C. next to D. with

15. Hoa's house is not near her school; so she goes to school.....

- A. on foot B. by bike C. by a bike D. on bus

III. Choose the answer to complete the text. (2pts.)

That is Khoa. He is (16)_____. He is eleven. He lives in a house on Hung Vuong street in Ho Chi Minh city. This is his family. (17)_____ are in the living room. There are (18)_____ people in his family : his father,

his mother, his sister and him. His mother is thirty-five and his father is forty. They are (19)_____. His sister is fifteen and she is a student,(20)_____.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|---------------|---------------|
| 16. A. students | B. a student | C. a students | D. an student |
| 17. A. They | B. These | C. There | D. He |
| 18. A. one | B. two | C. three | D. four |
| 19. A doctor | B. doctors | C. a doctors | D. an doctors |
| 20. A. too | B. two | C. on | D. Are |

IV. Read the following passage and choose the best answer marked A, B, C or D for each question. (2,0 pt)

My name is Linh. I'm a pupil at Kim Dong Primary School. I'm in class 5A with Lee and John. I love reading comic books. I often read them in my free time. When I see a new word, I try to guess its meaning. I write the word in my notebook and say it many times. I often stick new words on my bedroom walls and practise reading them aloud. Lee and John love learning English too. We often learn to speak English by talking with our foreign friends in our free time. Lee is very good at English. She usually practises listening by watching cartoons on TV. She learns to write my writing emails to her friends every day. John loves reading. He goes to the library twice or three times a week. He usually read English books to practise reading. They always help me to learn English. We are happy because we can understand each other. English is necessary for communication.

21. What does Linh do?

.....

22. Which class is Linh in?

.....

23. How does Lee usually practice listening?

.....

24. Who loves reading ?

.....

25. Do they always help Linh to learn English?

.....

V. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one.(2pts)

26. We usually ride to school.

We usually go

27. That motorbike belongs to Mr.Trung.

It is

28. The Red River is 1,200 kilometers long. The Nile River is 6,437 kilometers long.

The Nile River is much.....

29. Going swimming in the summer is very interesting.

It's

30. The bookstore is to the left of his house.

His house.....

Part 1. Look and read. Choose the correct words and write them on the lines.

brother	father	daughter	aunt	husband	grandmother
divorced	son	nephew	sister	cousin	wife

1. A male sibling
2. No longer married
3. A male parent
4. A male child
5. A female child
6. A son of your sister or brother, or a son of the sister or brother of your husband or wife

Part 2. Choose the best correct answer to complete the sentence.

1. Are you interested.....playing badminton after class?
A. in B. with C. on D. for
2. " What.....going to Hanoi tomorrow? "
A. to B. in C. about D. for
3. Hoa works very.....so she always gets good marks.
A. badly B. good C. hardly D. hard
4. The building was built1962 and 1969.
A. between B. from C. since D. for
5. This school.....in 1997
A. built B. is built C. was built D. has built
6. Of all my friends, Hoa is.....
A. the tallest B. the most tallest C. taller D. more taller
7. Would you mind if I.....a photo ?
A. take B. took C. would take D. am going to take
8. Last week Imy children to the biggest zoo in the town.
A. got B. brought C. fetch D. took
9. Are you proud.....your country and its tradition ?
A. about B. on C. of D. for
10. Do you collect stamps or other things ? - Yes, I am a stamp.....
A. collecting B. collector C. collect D. collection

Part 3. Read the conversation and choose the best answer. Write letter A-H for each answer.

Hoa: Hello Ann.

Ann: Hi, Hoa. (1) _____.
 Hoa: Nice to meet you, too.
 Ann: What do you often do in the morning?
 Hoa: (2) _____.
 Ann: Do you usually read books in the morning?
 A. Hoa: Yes. (3) _____.
 Ann: How often do you go to the library?
 Hoa: (4) _____.
 How about you? (5) _____?
 Ann: I go there once a week.
 Hoa: (6) _____.
 Ann: OK. Bye.

A. <i>It's time for class. See you soon!</i>	E. <i>I like reading books</i>
B. <i>I go there everyday</i>	F. <i>Nice to meet you</i>
C. <i>I often do morning exercise</i>	G. <i>The weather today is so nice!</i>
D. <i>How often do you go there</i>	H. <i>I love reading books</i>

Part 4. Read and choose a word from the box. Write the correct word next to numbers 1-6

**cold for seasons a lot of spring much summer about ends
 lives friends begins**

It was the first lesson after the summer holidays at Bills school. The lesson was (1) _____ the seasons of the year. "There are four (2) _____ in a year." Said the teacher. "They are spring, summer, autumn and winter. In spring it is warm and everything (3) _____ to grow. In (4) _____ it is hot and there are (5) _____ flowers in the fields and gardens. In autumn there are many vegetables and fruit. Everybody likes to eat fruit. In winter it is (6) _____ and it often rains. Sometimes there is snow on the ground".